

Cathy Mander-Adamas <townclerk@townofbelviderevt.com>

Bekvidere School Building

2 messages

Deborah Clark <dclark@insd.org>

Tue, May 13, 2025 at 2:45 PM

To: "earlbelvitown@gmail.com" <earlbelvitown@gmail.com>

Cc: Dylan Laflam Cc: Dylan Laflam@lnsd.org, Cathy Mander-Adams Com>

Hi Earl,

Last night at the MUUSD Board meeting the Board agreed to extend the timeline on a response regarding Belvidere Town's interest in acquiring the school building until September 30, 2025.

The School Board would very much like to work with the Town through this process, and maybe hear more detail, directly from the Select Board, on steps being taken and specifics regarding what concerns and challenges the Town/Select Board is facing in making a decision, or commitment, on the building.

I am happy to meet with you and Dylan, and/or come to a Select Board meeting if that would help, in hopes of helping to facilitate moving this conversation along.

Thanks, Deb

Deborah A. Clark

Business Manager Lamoille North School District 96 Cricket Hill Rd., Hyde Park, VT 05655 (802) 851-1161

Cathy Mander-Adams <townclerk@townofbelviderevt.com>
To: Ken Adams <kenrdada@gmail.com>, Kevin Leavitt <krlbelvideretown@gmail.com>

Tue, May 13, 2025 at 3:35 PM

FYI

[Quoted text hidden]